
RCW 43.71C.800  Joint state strategies—Development and 
implementation recommendations.  The authority must contact the 
California office of statewide health planning and development and the 
Oregon department of consumer and business services to develop 
strategies to reduce prescription drug costs and increase prescription 
drug cost transparency. The authority must make recommendations to the 
legislature for implementing joint state strategies, which may include 
a joint purchasing agreement, by January 1, 2020.  [2019 c 334 § 12.]
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